
Birthdays 
25th November - 

1st December

Attendance
27th November -

1st December  

 Nursery       96%
 Reception    98%
  Year 1           96%
  Year 2          96%
  Year 3           93%
  Year 4           94%
  Year 5           97%
  Year 6          93%

Whole School: 95%

House Team Winner 
of the week

Tennyson
Wordsworth

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am

Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
4th December

Lunch Menu:  Week 1

Tuesday 5th December 
Year 5 Swimming

School starts at 8:50 (8:45 for
Nursery).  Please ensure your

child is on time. 

Please remember to pay Dinner
money weekly

Before and Afterschool Club
Please register 

https://awcoaching.childcare-
online-booking.co.uk/

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter: @sttheresasCP    
 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events

If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...
Stay and Read

Issue 11 - 1st December 2023

Gospel Quote

‘Jesus said, “Be on
watch, be alert, for you
do not know when the

time will come.’

Matthew 13:33

We have enjoyed a lovely frosty week this week which is very fitting for the beginning of the season of advent.  However, it does
mean that we have to wrap up warm!  Please remember to send your child with appropriate clothing for the weather.  To celebrate
the beginning of advent, the whole school visited church this morning for our advent Mass.  As always, they sang beautifully,
behaved well and were a credit to you all.  Thank you to all those who were able to join us - the children really do enjoy seeing
familiar faces at church.  We have a very busy few weeks ahead of us so please do look out for any emails with information
regarding the many festivities ahead.
 Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Holland
 

Awards

Mylee - 6

Tilly - 9

Our new Stay and Read sessions are proving 
very popular with both parents and children! 

 It is lovely to see reading for pleasure promoted
this way.  Thank you to all who have participated

so far.



Tuesday 12th December
Key Stage 2 Carol

Service 6pm
All parents welcome to attend

at church

Wednesday 13th
December

Trip to the
Pantomime

Further details nearer the time

Thursday 14th December
KS1 Nativity
9:30 and 2:15

Further details nearer the time

Friday 15th December
Christmas Fair

3.30 - 5pm
All help welcome!

Tuesday 19th December Christmas Party day
Children may wear party

clothes

Wednesday 20th
December

Christmas lunch
Children may wear a

Christmas jumper 

Thursday 21st December
Christmas Mass

1.30pm
To be confirmed

Thursday 21st December Last Day of school

 Looking further ahead...


